
 
 

 

 
GMO STATEMENT 

MCT COCONUT BASED USP FCC 
 
 
May 24, 2018 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We hereby confirm that the MCT Coconut Based USP FCC supplied by Kraft Chemical 
Company is not manufactured from genetically modified organisms. 
 
The statement above is based on our current level of knowledge related to our product. 
 
If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Gustavo Garcia 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 


